
Bismarck Burleigh Public Health has been a part of the Champ family 

since August 2011. They switched to Nightingale Notes because they were in 

need for an electronic record system. Having had an “all paper” system 
before, they were glad to switch to Nightingale Notes. Nightingale Notes 

makes their job easier, “I appreciate not having to write a medication list in 

3 different places – once it is in the record it goes to the orders, etc. Makes 

for less errors,” stated Connie Griffin, their supervisor. 
 

Most of the popular features in Nightingale Notes that the Bismarck Burleigh 
Public Health nurses are using is the client charting and admissions. The 

nurse can retrieve a client’s record at any time to view the necessary 

information. Nurses enjoy using Nightingale Notes on their laptops when 

they visit their patients at homes. The software is user-friendly and well 
organized. 

 

Thank you to Bismarck Burleigh Public Health for staying on the leading edge 

of public health charting and for their Champ patronage.  
 


